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Editor’s 
Note

Hey key clubbers!

This newsletter is REALLYYY  late, but it’s the thought that counts right xx <3

Moving on—wow! It’s November! We are now on Winter break—thank 
GOD—which means it’s the holiday season! I seriously love the holiday 
season as Christmas is definitely my favorite holiday. I just love the way 
this season feels, even if we don’t get to experience the snow. Since the  
weather’s getting a bit colder, let’s continue to stay safe so as to not get 
ourselves and others sick. Masks are important!

Anyways, with Winter break finally here, that means more people will be 
lazy—I’m people. I hope that, even though you’ll probably be using most 
of this break to rest, you will continue to participate in service projects and 
attend meetings, socials, DCM’s, etc. Let’s keep serving all year round 
guys,I  believe in you! Don’t forget to continue persevering, and let’s end 
the year well together! (´｡• ᵕ •｡`) ♡
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Message 
from the 
president?

?

Hey everyone!

I hope everyone’s doing great so far. Break is coming 

up, which means more time to do service! Be sure to 

stay safe and have a  great Thanksgiving. You can 

never be too safe, so do your part in keeping your 

distance and wearing your mask. Although we will be 

on break, we still will continue to be just as active as the 

previous months! I’m super proud of how far our club has 

come so far and I know we can still do better! <3 Joyce
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Crane Making
       Cranes have been a symbol    
    in Asian culture that represent   
 good health, luck, love, hope 

etc. as they are said to live for 1,000 
years. According to Japanese 
tradition, folding 1,000 paper 
cranes will give one the chance
to make a wish come true.
In other variations of the 
legend, it will grant one 
Happiness and good luck. 
Inspired by this tradition, 
Cranes for Cancer is a small
organization located in
Arizona that is dedicated to
providing boxes of cranes to
cancer patients in order to
“bring hope and uplift spirits”.
Damien Key Club joined hands with
Waipahu Key Club, Kapolei
Key Club and Alaka’i Young
Professionals with Damien folding
1,042 cranes out of the 2,057 that
was sent to the organization.
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Spookygram
Fundraiser

During the month of October, Halloween is the day that most 

people look forward to celebrating. However, it is more difficult to 

celebrate as usual with COVID-19 still affecting us. Recognizing 

this, Damien Key Club decided to hold a fundraiser to bring the 

spirit of Halloween to those celebrating from home, with half of the 

proceeds going towards our club and half going towards the 

virtual Trick or Treat box for UNICEF. ‘Spookygrams’ are goodie 

bags filled with 10 pieces of candy chosen by those donating to 

the fundraiser. Each candy-filled bag was handed out at the cost 

of a donation of $2. Throughout the month of October, 128 orders 

were placed with an assortment of candies being requested. On 

the morning of Halloween, members of the board woke up early to 

decorate the bags with drawings done by hand and distributed or 

delivered the bags to those who donated.
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Letters for Orphans
Founded in 2017 by high schoolers, Paper Bridges is a 

nonprofit organization working to provide emotional support 

to orphans and vulnerable children around the world. In order 

to share love and hope, letters written by people of all ages 

and backgrounds are collected and sent to orphanages 

internationally from the organization. These letters can be 

written in any language with a message ranging from 100 to 

500 words and can be either handwritten or typed digitally. 

Throughout the month of October, members of the club were 

given the opportunity to write letters to orphans through this 

organization. Since we are still experiencing a pandemic, 

members opted to type out letters digitally rather than send 

handwritten letters. Through this organization, members were 

able to share words of kindness and encouragement to 

orphans internationally.
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Updates
Division

- Next Division Council Meeting (DCM) -

November 14, 2020 | 7:00 PM to 8:00 PM | Zoom

Region

District

International

- DCON 2021 -

April 9-11, 2021 | Ontario Convention Center

- None —

- None -



Contact  us!
Key Club International

California-Nevada-Hawaii District
Website: CNH Key Club
Instagram: @cnh_keyclub
Twitter: @CNHKeyClub

Facebook: @calinevhakeyclub
Youtube: CNH Key Club

Website: Key Club
Instagram: @keyclubint

Twitter: @keyclub
Facebook: @keyclubint

Youtube: Key Club International

Division 22 Komohana
Instagram: @d22komohana
Facebook: @D22komohana

Damien Key Club
Website: Damien Key Club
Instagram: @damienkeyclub
Twitter: @damienkeyclub
Discord: DMSKC Server

Schoology Code: SJWVM-FKP9P

DMSKC BOARD MEMBERS
- President -
Joyce Zafaralla

- VP of Service -
Nathaniel Castro

- VP of Communication -
Zoe Hamada

- Secretary -
Christian Andres

- Treasurer -
Rhusel Rivera

- Editor -
Erika Macaraeg

- Class of 2021 Director -
Christine Nguyen

- Class of 2022 Director -
Madison Lau

- Class of 2023 Director -
Patricia Foronda

- Kiwanis Advisor -
Mr. Joel

- Faculty Advisor -
Mr. Nitta

https://www.cnhkeyclub.org/
https://www.instagram.com/cnh_keyclub/?hl=en
https://twitter.com/cnhkeyclub?lang=en
https://www.facebook.com/calinevhakeyclub
https://www.youtube.com/user/CNHKCtv
https://www.keyclub.org/
https://www.instagram.com/keyclubint/?hl=en
https://twitter.com/keyclub?lang=en
http://facebook.com/keyclubint
https://www.youtube.com/user/keyclubtv
https://www.instagram.com/d22komohana/
https://www.facebook.com/D22komohana
http://dmskeyclub.weebly.com/
https://www.instagram.com/damienkeyclub/?hl=en
https://twitter.com/damienkeyclub
https://discord.gg/MjBQre
mailto:dmskcpresident@gmail.com
mailto:dmskcvp1@gmail.com
mailto:dmskcvp2@gmail.com
mailto:dmskc.sec@gmail.com
mailto:dmskctreasurer@gmail.com
mailto:dmskceditor@gmail.com
mailto:dmskcseniorclassrep@gmail.com
mailto:dmskcjuniorclassrep@gmail.com
mailto:dmskcsophomoreclassrep@gmail.com
mailto:joel.kiwanis@gmail.com
mailto:nitta@damien.edu

